## Recommendation for new CEDAC member

2 messages

Thomas Goldsworthy <cedac@townofcopake.org>

Thu, Apr 6, 2023 at 5:20 PM

To: Richard Wolf <a href="mailto:rtwolf@townofcopake.org">rtwolf@townofcopake.org</a>, Lynn Connolly <a href="mailto:copaketownofcopake.org">copaketownofcopake.org</a>

Jeanne

Mettler <copakesupervisor@townofcopake.org>

To the Town Board:

As you may be aware, the Copake Economic Development Advisory Committee has an open seat on the committee due to the resignation of Nick Smith, and the Town has posted a Public Notice soliciting interested candidates to apply to join the Committee. The Town Clerk received one indications of interest by the deadline of April 3. CEDAC had previously interviewed Mr. Singer for a prior vacancy, along with others, at our meeting of January 4, 2023.

The Committee hereby recommends, and we respectfully request, that the Town Board appoint Larry Singer to serve on CEDAC.

Attached you will find a copy of his resume..

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas Goldsworthy, Chair

Copake Economic Development Advisory Committee Town of Copake

230 Mountain View Road
Copake, NY 12516
www.townofcopake.org/copake-economic-development-advisory-committee-cedac/